
AGENDA ITEM FOR ADMINISTRATIVE MEETING          (   )  Discussion only 
                                                                                                 (  )  Action 

FROM (DEPT/ DIVISION):  UCSO/Criminal 

PROGRAM:  1560 

SUBJECT: Purchase of WatchGuard V300 Cameras 

Background:

On March 10, 2023 UCSO was awarded a grant 
from City County Insurance (CIS) for $15,000 for 
the purchase of body worn cameras.  

UCSO currently uses WatchGuard V300 cameras 
from Motorola Solutions for its body worn camera 
program.  The grant from CIS will allow us to 
expand the V300 camera program so all patrol 
deputies will be outfitted with the most up to date 
body worn camera system.  

The cost for each V300 camera is $1,190. 

(                    ) ACTION REQUESTED:

Approve purchase of thirteen (13) WatchGuard 
V300 body cameras from Motorola Solutions for a 
total cost of $15,470.    

ATTACHMENTS:  Letter; Quote 

Date: ( )          Submitted By: (Josh Roberts) 

************For Internal Use Only************ 
Checkoffs:  
(          )  Exec. Asst.                                                           To be notified of Meeting: 
(          )  Dept. Head (copy)  Undersheriff Jim Littlefield 
(          ) Human Resources (copy)  Captain Paul Wolverton 
( ) Budget (copy) Lieutenant Josh Roberts 
( ) Fiscal 
( ) Legal (copy)                                                          Needed at Meeting: 
( ) (Other -  List: ) Captain Paul Wolverton 

Lieutenant Josh Roberts 
******************************************************* 

Scheduled for meeting on:   March 15, 2023 

Action taken:  

******************************************************* 
Follow-up: 



 
      

March 10, 2023 

 

Umatilla County Sheriff’s Office 

4700 NW Pioneer Place 

Pendleton, OR 97801 

 

RE: Grant Award – Body Cameras  

 

Dear Sheriff Rowan, 

On behalf of CIS, I would like to congratulate the Umatilla County Sheriff’s Office on 

being awarded a CIS Public Safety Grant for Fiscal Year 2022-2023. This grant has been 

awarded for the purpose of purchasing body worn cameras. 

The total grant amount being awarded is $15,000.00 and does not require matching 

funds. These funds are to be used to help off-set the total cost of the $25,400 body-worn 

camera project. This grant is a one-time award for the implementation of Axon body-

worn cameras. No other grant funds from CIS can be awarded in subsequent years to 

the Umatilla County Sheriff’s Office towards this specific project.   

Please forward a copy of the paid invoice, including a copy of a cleared check to 

Joleen Wallace at jwallace@cisoregon.org as well as myself at dbrown@cisoregon.org 

so we can process your reimbursement. Please remember, all paid invoices must be 

received by May 15, 2023 or your awarded grant funds will be forfeited. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel Brown, MPA 

Law Enforcement Risk Management Consultant 

 

CC:  Dave Nelson, Property Casualty Trust Director 

 Joleen Wallace, Administrative Support Manager 

 Lisa Masters, Risk Management Consultant 
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